
SW SeriesChange Notice
Discontinuation of SW3006A Rocker with VDE Approval

Contact No. 326

2018/02/28  Engineering Department

715-1 Unane, Takatsu-ku, Kawasaki-shi, 213-8553  Japan    TEL: +81 44 813 8001   FAX: +81 44 813 8031

http://www.nkk.com   E-mail: nkkswitches@nkkswitches.co.jp

Effective Date
Discontinuation of SW3006A with VDE approval will be effective March 30, 2018.

Type of Change:
Engineering
Product

Part Number
Appearance

Change for SW3006A Rocker 
with VDE Approval

The SW Series medium capacity rocker with VDE approval will not be available after 
March 2018.  SW3006A, however, will continue to be available without VDE approval.  
This change will apply to both standard and custom products.  

Notes
SW3006A rockers with UL and CSA recognition are not effected and will continue to be available.
No alternate part numbers are replacing SW3006A/V.
Contact NKK Switches if more details are needed.

Before Change
Part Number with VDE Approval

(To Be Discontinued)

After Change
Part Number without VDE Approval

SW3006A/V SW3006A


